
 

 

EAA Chapter 958 San Marcos, TX           Apr 2023 Issue 
Where every day is a good flying day!  
 

EAA Chapter 958 Meeting Saturday 
Apr 15th, 10:30 AM at the CAF Hangar 

Officers Club, upstairs, NW corner 
 

Presentations by representatives of as many San Marcos 
Airport flight schools as are willing to attend. Goal is to have 

information to be able to refer Eagle Flights for adult 
participants after their mentor orientation flight. If you have 
information on a flight school you have used, please come 

and share your experience. 

If you have not paid $20 Dues for this year: You can pay Chris Davis in 
person at the next meeting or go to Chapters.eaa.org/eaa958 and there 
is a link to pay dues. Thanks. 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

CHAPTER OFFICERS 
President – vacant 

Guy Bowen – Vice President -  guy.bowen@c-fan.com 

Chris Davis – Treasurer - davisdude32@yahoo.com 

Russell Ross – Secretary – rhross44@yahoo.com 

mailto:guy.bowen@c-fan.com
mailto:davisdude32@yahoo.com
mailto:rhross44@yahoo.com


David Falleur – Young Eagles Coordinator - davef3500@gmail.com 

Angel Gonzales – Young Eagles Co-Coordinator - a.g.737.747@gmail.com 

Rick Cooper – Programs coordinator – cooperrl@hotmail.com 

Grant Lannon – Newsletter Editor – rlannon@austin.rr.com 

Clell Bond – Past Vice President - cbond8@austin.rr.com 

Stan Timmerman – Web Editor - bearhawkpatrol@gmail.com 

Steve Dixson -- Technical Counselor – 6dranch@gvec.com 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

NEXT YOUNG EAGLES RALLY APRIL 29TH. 
LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS. Contact Dave Falleur: 

davef3500@gmail.com  and see article below!!!!! 

 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

KHYI INSTRUMENT METEOROLOGICAL CLUB 
 

IMC meetings are held the third Thursday of each month at the KHYI admin 

Building. 

Follow their Facebook page for more information or email Gary White 
(imckhyi@gmail.com) to be added to the newsletter. 

 

____________________________________________________________ 

 
Note: VMC Club meets 6:30 PM KBAZ Administration building 2nd 
Tuesday of the month. Contact Terry Ross at: tkedpcross@gmail.com 
_______________________________________________________________ 

MARCH MEETING 
 
EAA Chapter 958 Secretary’s Report 

 

Chapter 958 met at the CAF briefing room March 18, 2023 with eight members present. Discussions centered 

around the Young Eagles and the Eagles programs sponsored by the EAA. It was felt that more potential pilots 

might be recruited from the local area for the Eagles program and learn to fly week by working with local flight 

schools and inviting them to address the chapter and potentially interested individuals. Dave Falleur and Grant 

Lannon volunteered to meet with local flight schools and test their interest in doing so. 

              The next Young Eagles Workshop will be in the fall and the next Young Eagles flights will be moved 

to April 29. 

R. Ross 
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                                EAA Learn to Fly Week 
 

                             NEXT YOUNG EAGLES/ EAGLES? RALLY APRIL 29TH. 
LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS. Contact Dave Falleur: 

davef3500@gmail.com  and see article below!!!!! 
 

 
 

The Experimental Aircraft Association is encouraging our chapter to participate in Learn to Fly Week, May 15-
20. One of the activities that is recommended is an Eagle Flight for adults who are interested in becoming a 
private, sport, or ultralight pilot.   

Eagle flights have some similarity to Young Eagle flights. One difference is that the pilots are assigned a mentor 
to help guide them through the certification process. Eagle pilots and mentors must be EAA members. The 
requirements for Eagle pilots are similar to Young Eagles also include: 

• Have a valid airman’s certificate (sport pilot or greater). 

• Possess a current medical certificate (if applicable). 

• Be current to carry passengers in the aircraft you plan to use. 

• Have a current biennial flight review. 

• Conduct flights in an aircraft that is in airworthy condition. 

• Have Aircraft Passenger Liability Insurance for the aircraft used (owned, rented, or borrowed). 

• Adhere to all applicable Federal Aviation Regulations. 

• Complete an Eagle Flight registration form before the flight, signed by you and your participant.  

mailto:davef3500@gmail.com


Another difference is the Eagles flight is part of an all-day program with information that future pilots need to 
know. The presenters can include chapter members and instructors from local flight schools. For more 
information about Eagle flights, go to the following website: 
https://www.eaa.org/eaa/learn-to-fly/~/link.aspx?_id=406BBF2DFB3249E5B122E846579240F3&_z=z 

We are planning to offer Eagle flights for adults and need mentors and pilots who are interested. For more 
information, contact Dave Falleur, davef3500@gmail.com 

 

NEXT WEEK!!!!!!! 

 

 
 

RIDES IN B-29 DOC AND OTHER CAF AIRCRAFT APRIL 18-20 AT 

CENTEX WING HANGAR 

The B-29 DOC will be visiting us, scheduled to arrive on Monday, April 17 in the early afternoon. On 

Tuesday, April 18 (10:00 – 4:00), Wednesday April 19 (12:00 to 4:00) and Thursday, April 10 (10:00 

to 4:00) she’ll be open for ground tours. Ground/cockpit tours are $10/person $20/family. Flights have 

been scheduled for Wednesday, April 19 at 9:00 am and 11:00 am and Thursday, April 20 at 5:00 pm 

and 6:00 pm. Book your flight at www.b29doc.com/rides. 

       The hangar will be open 9:00 am to 4:00 pm on Tuesday, April 18 through Thursday April 20.  

There will be hangar tours, museum tours and PX operations.  

       We will also be doing rides in That’s All Brother C-47 and the T-6 on April 19 & 20 and the Yellow 

Rose on April 20. These rides are available for booking online 

at: https://commemorativeairforcecentraltexaswing.thundertix.com/events/210370 
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LIST OF DONATED ITEMS FOR SALE:  PLEASE CONTACT RUSSELL 

ROSS IF YOU WANT TO PURCHASE ANYTHING AT 512-289-9094 OR 

RHROSS44@YAHOO.COM 
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